
 

 

Newchurch Community Primary School 
 

 

September 18th 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 5   Warrington Museum  October 4th 2017 

 

Mrs Ayres would like their class to visit Warrington Museum on October 4th as part of their topic on 

Saxons and Vikings. The cost of the trip is £5.75. This is a voluntary contribution but if parents do not 

contribute then we may need to cancel the trip. Please could you sign the permission slip below if you 

would like your child to attend. 

The children will be leaving school at 9.15am and shall return to school at approximately 3pm. 

Please consider when sending your child to school on the day of the trip that they will need suitable 

clothing for the time of year, sensible footwear and waterproof coat. School uniform should be worn. 

A fully disposable packed lunch (no glass please) will need to be provided by the parent/carer unless 

your child is entitled to free school meals, you pay by direct debit or you wish to purchase a school 

packed lunch at £2.30. 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask Mrs Ayres, she will be happy to help you. 

Please would you detach the reply slip below and return it to school by Wednesday September 27th. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Narraway 

Head of School 

 

 

Year 5   Warrington Museum  October 4th 2017 

 

I would  /  would not like my child….………………………………………………………………………………………………….…… 

 
to take part in the above visit. (Please delete as appropriate) 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………………… Date ………………………….………..…… 

 

Please print name. ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….………………………  

I am willing to accompany Year 5 on the trip to Warrington Museum and I am happy to help with a 

group of children that may not include my child. 

My child is entitled to free school meals 

I pay by direct debit        

I wish to purchase a school packed lunch and have enclosed £2.30     

I am willing to help (Please tick as appropriate) 

Yes 

No  

All trips require a parent/child ratio and this differs for each year group so not all parents/carers that offer to help 
will always be needed. If you are not required to help on this occasion may I take the opportunity to thank you for 
your kind offer and your continued support.  

All parents/carers who have offered to help will be notified by our text message service. 


